
Covid-19 Information for Parents and Carers

Social Distancing at our school

Our school is taking all the necessary precautions to protect us all against infection. 

Please follow the steps below:

Before you travel

If anyone in your household has any symptoms of Covid-19                                                

CALL US TO LET US KNOW - DO NOT COME TO SCHOOL                                                                                  

Symptoms are: A new continuous cough or high temperature, loss of taste or smell

If you need to book a test phone NHS 119 or book online                            

www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test

Plan your journey

On your journey

Completing your journey

When finishing your journey you should:

Wash or sanitise your hands as 

soon as possible

Throw away single use face coverings 

or wash reusable face covering

Maintain 2 metre-distance where 

possible, especially at the school gate
Use a face covering if you can when 

you will be close to others

Be patient and carry out 

requests from the school

Wash or sanitise your hands as 

frequently as possible

Before you send your child to school, stop and think. Can you reduce pressure on 

the public transport system and road network by walking or cycling? 

Please make sure it is only ONE parent or carer that takes your child to the school 

gate and follow the instructions on social distancing from there: 

Take hand sanitiser and a face 

covering if you can

Wash or sanitise your 

hands before your journey
If you need to speak to your child’s

teacher, plan ahead and follow the school’s
guidance on how and when to speak with them


